
 
 

         

       June 30, 2017 

 

 

TO: Finance Committee 

 Mayor Patrick A. Ward 

  

 

 The Finance Committee will meet on Wednesday, July 5, 2017 at  

6:45 P.M. to discuss elected officials compensation. 

 

  

      Lane A. Schlessel, Chairman 

      Finance Committee 

 
 

Copies sent Personal Service to Members of Council; mailed to  

PLAIN DEALER and SUN MESSENGER. 

 

Copies to Receptionist, Dispatcher, posted on Bulletin Board. 

 
Sent via e-mail as requested. 

 


